Mapping academic solidarity with Palestine

We are mapping the experiences of academics who have attempted to organise over the
past month in response to what is currently happening in Palestine. We are aiming to
systematically document:

- What has been attempted (organising talks / events/ statements of solidarity)

- What support you have received in the initiatives you have attempted, and at what
level (student led; departmental; institutional)

- What obstacles you have faced in the initiatives you have attempted, and at what
level (student led; departmental; institutional)

- Any changes in the learning environment of your students (e.g. changes to the
learning space, increased security presence, required changes to the curriculum or
the content of your teaching, etc.)

- If relevant, anything you are willing to share about the support or criticism you have
received personally as a result of your work on Palestine

- What the response of the student body in your institution has been to the current
situation

If you are willing to share what your experiences have been since the beginning of October
2023 or would like to discuss this initiative further, please get in touch
(Caitlin.procter@graduateinstitute.ch or b.spector@ucl.ac.uk ).
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